October 18, 2013

Robin

I would like to add the following to the consent agenda. 

TBJ Early Learning Center is seeking approval to pursue grant funding from the Preston Foundation for $50,000 for the purposing of addressing early literacy goals. 


Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Nancy Satterfield
District Grant Writer

